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Tēnā koe G Kingsley

INFORMATION REQUEST

On 15 April 2024 you asked for information about a proposed Rainbow Crossing. Here is our
response to your questions:

I kindly request any communications, meetings notes etc regarding a proposed
Rainbow Crossing or a 'grassroots' campaign in support of a crossing in
Tauranga including TCC, YouBeYou (Gordy Lockhart, Keegan Miller, Trish
Valois) and/or Tuskany (Sally Cooke).

We carried out a digital search for communications including Council and YouBeYou
(Gordy Lockhart, Keegan Miller and Trish Valois) and Sally Cooke using the search
term ‘Rainbow Crossing’. The time period was 15 April 2023 – 15 April 2024.

We attach a copy of the requested information.  Please note that we have redacted
the contact details of Gordy Lockhart, as well as the names and contact details of
three other people under section 7(2)(a) of LGOIMA1 withholding is necessary to
protect the privacy of natural persons including that of deceased natural persons.

We include a link to the petition as at 15 April 2024. This is referred to as Attachment
2 in the correspondence provided.

https://infocouncil.tauranga.govt.nz/Open/2024/04/CO_20240429_AGN_2582_AT_W
EB.htm

If you are not happy with this response you have the right to seek an investigation and
review by the Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

This response may be published on our website, all personal information will be removed.

If you have any questions about this letter, please contact me.

Ngā mihi

Kath Norris
Team Leader
Democracy Services

1 Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987

14 May 2024

G Kingsley
By email: fyi-request-26439-195571a0@requests.fyi.org.nz


